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To: - FIG-Commission 7 delegates and correspondents 

 

Wabern, 12 May 2020 

 
 

Cancellation of Annual Meeting 2020 of FIG-Commission 7 in Bern, Switzerland 

 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

With big regret, I have to inform that we had to take the decision to cancel the planned An-

nual Meeting 2020 of the FIG-Commission 7 in Bern, Switzerland.  With the on-going Covid-

19 situation, we consider it not feasible to carry out the Annual Meeting as a physical meet-

ing as planned.  There are still too many uncertainties, such as traveling restrictions, unclear 

border openings, critical situation of airlines, fear of travellers, and possibility of a second 

wave.  The financial risk for us as an organizer now became too big, and in agreement with 

the Chair of Commission 7, we decided to cancel the physical meeting. 

I very much regret this situation, as I would have loved to see the Commission 7 family in my 

home town.  But it is not to be, and we have to wait and see what the future will hold.  I nev-

ertheless look forward to see you all sooner or later again; let's hope in better circumstances. 

I wish you all the best, keep safe and stay healthy!!! 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee 

 

Dr. Daniel Steudler 


